
September 17 – Street Sheet Update 
There is one crew in New Marlborough at the moment. They will be working on New Marlborough 
Sandisfield Rd, a No Name Rd off Norfolk Rd, Hotchkiss Rd and Foley Hill Rd. I am waiting to hear back 
from another contractor this afternoon to find out their start date and they should have 3 more truck s 
in the area as early as next week. 
 


